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Magalie Salas, Secretary Ittt O
Federal Communications Commission )
445 12" street, S. W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Attn: International Bureau

Re: ITC-214-20001220-00727
BTL Com, Ltd Co.
Notice Date: 12/27/00

Dear Secretary:

In connection with the above matter, BTL Com, Ltd Co made an error in its application. It
inadvertently listed the names of certain countries in “Question 7-Destination Countries. The
public notice appeared listing these countries as exceptions.

BTL will like to have its notice modified to the boiler plate language. Thus it should read
“Application for authority to operate as a facilities-based carrier in accordance with the

' provisions of Section 63.18(e)(1) of the rules and also to provide service in accordance with the

provisions of Section 63.18(e) of the rules between the United States and all permissible points.”

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Very truly yours,

tnest N. Tate
C.E.O.
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